
Countdown to the 2025 IAU & WMA 24H World Championships in Albi, 
France 
As we mark the six-month countdown to the 2025 IAU & WMA 24H World Championships, excitement 
is building within the global athletics community. Scheduled to take place on October 18-19, 2025, in 
the picturesque city of Albi, France, this event promises to showcase the endurance and determination 
of elite athletes from around the world. 

To commemorate this milestone, we are thrilled to unveil the official event poster, which captures the 
essence of this extraordinary competition. The vibrant design reflects the landmark of Albi, known for 
its stunning architecture and scenic landscape, providing an inspiring backdrop for this prestigious 
championship. 

As we approach the event, preparations are in full swing to ensure a seamless experience for both 
participants and spectators. The 2025 IAU & WMA 24H World Championships in Albi is set to be a 
memorable occasion that will leave a lasting impact on all involved. 

Stay tuned for more updates as we gear up for this exciting event, and mark your calendars for October 
18-19, 2025! 
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